                      Cane River Waterway Commission

                                                Minutes
                                        December 06, 2016  

There was a regular meeting of the Cane River Waterway Commission held at 6:00 p.m., on December 06, 2016 at 244 Cedar Bend, Natchez, Louisiana.

The meeting was called to order and roll was called, the following members being present: Mr. Rhodes, Mr. Methvin, and Mr. Wiggins.

Also present were Patrol Persons Betty Fuller and Glynn Fuller.

Present as guests of the commission were Charlotte Rhodes, Jaime Methvin and Lisa Wiggins. 

The minutes of the November 15, 2016 meeting of the commission were presented.  The Chairman opened the floor to public comments, and after discussion the Chairman closed the floor to discussion. Upon motion by Mr. Wiggins, seconded by Mr. Methvin, and unanimous vote, the Commission approved the minutes of the November 15, 2016 meeting, as written.  

Mrs. Fuller presented the 2017 meeting dates for commission authorization.  The Chairman opened the floor to public comments, and after discussion the Chairman closed the floor to discussion. Upon motion by Mr. Wiggins, seconded by Mr. Methvin, and unanimous vote, the Commission authorized the meeting dates that were submitted by Mrs. Fuller. 

The commission tabled the purchase of a new vehicle until January 17, 2017 meeting.  

There followed a discussion of a bonus for employees in the amount of $150.00 each.  Upon motion by Mr. Wiggins, seconded by Methvin, and unanimous vote, the Commission authorized bonuses, but conditioned upon a determination that such bonuses are legal.


There being no further business to come before the Board, upon motion by Mr. Wiggins, seconded by Mr. Methvin, and unanimous vote the meeting was adjourned. 

RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED:   Betty Fuller  Date Approved:  January 17, 2017 
